
Good morning,  
 
At the meeting of the Eastern and Midland Regional Assembly on February 11th, Members made the 
point that the EU JTF should be considered to fund grants to support people to move from solid fuels 
to pellet stoves in order to make their dwelling more energy efficient as part of the transition away 
from peat. They wish to submit this proposal for consideration as part of the public consultation on 
the EU JTF. 
 
Kind regards, 
Administrative Officer - EU and Corporate Affairs | Eastern and Midland Regional Assembly  
Floor 3 North, Ballymun Civic Centre, Main Street, Ballymun, Dublin 9 
 


